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READING NEWS
ALL OUR NEWS FROM BOOK WEEK AND

WORLD BOOK DAY!

World Book Day

We celebrated World Book Day on Friday 4th
March by inviting everyone to come into school
dressed as a favourite book character! There
were some fantastic creative costumes and it
was great to see a wide range of characters
and books represented. Well done to the
children for their great efforts and thank you to
all parents for your hard work too!
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Reading Together

Sharing a book!
As part of our World Book Day celebrations the classes
paired up for some shared reading after playtime on
Friday. Class One were joined by children from Class Four,
Class Two paired up with Class Five and Classes Three and
Six got together! Later in the day some Key Stage Two
children visited Tiddlers to share books with them. It was
lovely to see the children sharing and talking about books
together and we hope to start doing this more regularly!



Whole School Book

The Promise by Nicola Davies

All the classes read the book 'The Promise' by Nicola Davies.
The book was introduced to the whole school in our
assembly on Monday morning when we watched an
animation of the book which can be seen here:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ea7W4EfhZGk
'The Promise' is a beautiful picture book about the power of
nature. It tells the story of a young girl living on the streets of
a city who steals to survive. She tries to steal the handbag
from an old woman who gives it to her if she makes a
promise to 'plant them all'. The bag is full of acorns and the
book shows the girl planting them and transforming the city. 
In our assembly on Friday afternoon all the classes shared
what they had done linked to 'The Promise', it was lovely to
see the children's beautiful artwork and hear some of their
writing. 

Tiddlers

Fun with books in Nursery

Tiddlers joined in with the fun on World Book Day, the
children (and adults) dressed up as book characters!
There was some amazing storytelling happening, the
children made up their own stories which were scribed
by the adults. 
They were also joined by some Key Stage Two children
who shared books with the children.



Create a Book Cover Competition

#bookcoverchallenge

After seeing the Book Cover Challenge on Twitter we decided to hold our own book cover
competition for World Book Day. The children did a fantastic job of recreating a favourite book
cover in a photograph - we were particularly impressed with the entries which had managed to
get pets involved! Well done to everyone that entered and a special congratulations to our
winners!

A special mention must go to our parent winner Kat Blacklock whose entry was amazing! 

Winners:
Immie
Sienna 
Harley
Jacob 
George 


